
ANNEXATION NOTICE 
 

County of Greenville 
301 University Ridge, Suite 4100 Greenville, SC 29601-3660 864-467-7072 

 
 

Notice: 
 

As of 01 January 2023 
 
 
 
Applications or Permits:  After a property has been annexed by a 
municipality, permits must be secured through that municipality.  Any 
existing permit will become null and void as the County of Greenville will 
no longer have jurisdiction on that site.  
 
Any Plan Review or Inspections Records will be available to the  
municipality if they wish to request them. Please contact the municipally 
with any further questions or concerns.  
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